WOKINGHAM COPY..

Enclosures.
14th August, 1940.

Dear sirs,

As 1t appears that the Newcastle Surveyors have
sent you a copy of their memorandum to me regarding the steamer
"CRO", I am sending herewith for your information and guidance
the deferred reports as under relating to this case, and I shall
be glad if you will be guided accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours feithfully,
Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
llanchester.

Reports herewith: MONt. 5024, Jck.981. Blt.6767. Rot.27866.




